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Pre-K Newsletter

February 2023
Dear Parents,

Welcome to February and to all our Blue Bear Transitioners who have moved into Pre-K. Your children will have a lot of fun in February making Valentines for all their friends and family this month.  
Themes for February:

Jan. 30th – Feb. 3rd      The Letter “F” 
Feb. 6th – 10th              The Letter “G” (and Make Valentine’s) 
Feb. 13th – 17th             The Letters “V” and Valentine’s Day

Feb. 20th – 24th           The Letter “H” & “I”
Feb. 27th – March 3rd  The Letter “J” and Dr. Seuss’s Birthday 

                                   on Friday
Remember to help your child think of words for our letter of the week board.  
Please see the next page for how we celebrate “Valentine’s Day” in Pre-K.
Please write your child’s name on their coat, water bottle, and outside of the lunchbox. Thank you.
We will be closed Monday, February 20th for Presidents Day!

Miss Katrina, Mary, Beth, Dannie & Michelle
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Dear Parents,
The month of February we will be talking to the children about friendship and kindness.

We will have a Valentine craft table open every day for the children to make valentines for friends and family. For this reason it is not necessary to bring Valentines in for your child’s group. 

If you still choose to bring valentines in for the children, please distribute them in the Valentines bags on the counter not in the art file. It is quicker to drop them in bags if you do not write names on them. 

Teachers are unable to drop these in bags for you so please make sure you do this with your child at   pick up time so it does not disrupt circle time. Again this is not necessary as the children will be making Valentines for their friends and family daily during this week.

If you would like to donate supplies for the Valentine table we can use boxes of valentines the children can cut and glue to use in making their own cards. We can also use Valentine stickers, glue sticks, valentine scrapbooking paper, ribbon etc. 
Thank you for your donations for this fun project!

Although we do not have a party, we will enjoy milk & cookies provided by the school on Valentine’s Day.

Please wait to take your child’s Valentine bag home at pick up time on Valentine’s Day. We will be adding things to them until that day.
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Miss Katrina

